David Scott	
From: Sent: To: Subject:	Sherry Lentfer <sherry_lentfer@yahoo.com> Wednesday, February 19, 2014 1:42 PM Sen. Donny Olson SB162</sherry_lentfer@yahoo.com>
Dear Senator Olsen,	
Services committee <u>nex</u> for Optometric eye care, extreme eye pain, the sh	n reference to, SB 162 been scheduled for a hearing in the Senate Health and Social at Friday February 21st at 1:30pm. In the years that I have prescribed oral medications, the times which I use hydrocodone has been limited. However at these times of nort use of hydrocodone becomes very significant and important. In our conservative g the use of a drug that has not been abused does not make sense, and is not better of the
Thank you for your time	e!
Sheryl Lentfer, OD	